Spring Fling to Boost Technology in the Classroom at Holy Family-Holy Name School

Holy Family-Holy Name School is holding the second annual Spring Fling on Saturday, April 23 from 7:30-11:30 at the New Bedford Country Club in Dartmouth. Tickets are \$50.00 and include, passed hors d'oeuvres, live music, amazing auction items, 50/50 raffle and mingling with friends and alums of HFHN. Last year's event was so successful that the proceeds allowed us to expand the HFHN technology center by adding 30 new laptop computers!

For more than 40 years, HFHN has been a special place that has created fond memories, lifelong friendships and a legacy of excellence. In keeping with those themes, we are inviting all those who have been touched by HFHN in one way or another to help us raise money for this school by joining us at this event. We will reminisce about the HFHN of yesterday and celebrate the innovations of today's HFHN. If you need tickets or would like to feature your business as a sponsor, please email us at forwardfundsc@gmail.com or call the school directly at 508-993-3547. You can also purchase tickets online by going to http://www.hfhn.org/spring-fling/

All proceeds support HFHN.

Looking forward to seeing all of you there!

Follow us www.facebook.com/myhfhn for lots of updates, trivia and much more.

